The NSW Police Force ie marching proudly this weekend with the LGBTI
community ag we celebrate thie year’s Mardi Gras.

We will aleo be providing what we hope will be a very safe and secure
environment for participante and spectators to enjoy themgelveg - free
from any troublemakerg.

Thig year’s Mardi Grag does have special significance given the apology
delivered to the original participants ~ the 7&ers ~ iseued by the
NSW Parliament a week ago.

That wag a very special moment for that group and for the broader
LGBTI community.

[ can tell you that | epoke with our Commigsioner thi¢ morning ~ and [ have hig
full eupport in gaying that the NSW Dolice Force i¢ sorry for the way that first
Mardi Grag wag policed back in [978.

For that ~ we apologice - and we acknowledge the pain and hurt caused by
police actiong back then.

We do understand the apology iseued by the Parliament wag on behalf of
all NSW government agencies but we felt it important that the NSW Police
perspective ie well understood.

[ work very clogely with the LGBTI community and [ understand the depth of
feeling about the role of police back in 1978. Our relationchip these days ie
healthy, positive and progressive. That wasn’t the cage back then.

Today’e Force ig a very different organication. We are diverse and we’re proud
of that diverity.

We have come a long, long way. We have had our own journey.

Lagt year we celebrated 25 years of our Gay and Legbian Liaicon Officer
Program. These officere do wonderful work around the state and [ know their
work ig very much appreciated.

We are very happy that our officers are welcomed again ag part of the Mardi
Grag — and | can asaure you they will march with pride tomorrow night.
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